
FOOD VENDOR – 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

Supercars will race into Taupo, New Zealand in April 2025 
for the second years in a row. A spectacular event that 
you would not want to miss, apply now to be part of the 
event.

2025 ITM Taupō Super 400 | 11-13 April 2025 

Apply via the link: https://wkf.ms/4eGOi7v

EOI – Open now, closing 30 December 2024 

https://wkf.ms/4eGOi7v
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